
Sermon Notes 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: $359, 612 

Income to date: $259, 536 

Needed: $100, 076 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Tony Froese (Shareword Global) 

Song Leader: Cassie Giesbrecht 

 
Date: November 3, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
 

~November 8th - MCI’s Soup & Pie and Fall 
Concert! Come for soup, buns and pie from 5:30-
7:00 in the gymnasium, and stay for our fall concert 
at 7:30 in Buhler Hall with performances by MCI’s 
ensembles and choirs. Meal is by donation. We look 
forward to seeing you there! 
 
~Salem Foundation (Salem Park Walkway plans) 
For those who were unable to attend the Faspa last 
week, and still want to support this project, 
donations may be made to Salem Foundation by 
calling 325-4316 or online at SalemHome.ca or by 
dropping off at Salem Home.  
 
~Mennonite Disaster Service is responding to 
Hurricane Helene and Hurricane Milton. Volunteer 
teams are in North Carolina and Florida assisting 
with an early response to both hurricanes. Please 
pray for the people impacted by these disasters and 
the volunteers as they respond. Visit mds.org to 
donate or view volunteer needs. 
 
~MCC’s Annual “Christmas Quilt & Craft Sale” 
will take place on Saturday, Nov. 23 at Fort Garry 
Mennonite Fellowship from 9am -3pm.  
mcc.org/events/Christmas-quilt-and-craft-sale 
 
 
 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
Nov 10 – Ryan Thiessen 
Nov 17 – Rudy Franz 
Nov 24 – Gerry Giesbrecht/Memorial Sunday 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list–Werner & Marlene Ens, Walker 

Fehr, Delilah Neufeld, Baby Logan Wiebe  

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village  
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Youth (Grades 7-12) Calendar 
 
November 6 – Rhineland Area Youth Ministerial and 
Teen Challenge Worship Night at South Park MB 
Church, Altona. Meet at BMC at 6:30pm or SPMB at 
6:50pm. Pick up at SPMB at 9pm or at BMC at 
9:15pm. 
November 13 – Bible Study 
 

Youth Retreat 
November 8-10 – Youth Retreat at Pembina Valley Bible 
Camp – Speaker: Nixon Katabira | Full Weekend Cost: 
$120 | Drop-off @ BMC – Friday at 6:30pm, Pick-up at BMC 
- Sunday at 2pm. If you can’t make it on Friday, you are 
still welcome to join us for Saturday to Sunday (Cost - 
$90), but you will need to arrange your own ride to 
the camp.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

Loving God, help us to live in your grace and share it 
with those around us by loving others in the way you 

showed us. Amen. 

Church Announcements 

 
~Clubs’ kick-off is set to take place, on 
Wednesday, November 6! 
All grade 3-6 kids are invited to join us from 7-8:30 
here at BMC for a fun-filled evening!  We will 
continue to meet every Wednesday to dive deeper 
in our relationship with God through a time of 
worship, large group Bible lesson, small group 
time and activities. 
 
With the start of clubs comes the need for cookies.  
Please sign up on the sheet in the foyer if you can 
help us out in this way. 
 
 
 
~Our Annual BMC Fall congregational meeting 
date has been set for November 24th.  
 
~There will be an usher meeting TODAY, after the 
service. 
 
~Memorial Sunday is coming up on November 
24th. If there are names of loved ones you would 
like us to include in the list, that will be read on 
that day, please either leave a note in Lori’s 
mailbox or send an email to 
blumenortmc@gmail.com  
 

Prayer 
 
As a congregation, we want to continue to uphold 
in prayer: Walker Fehr, Delilah Neufeld, and Logan 
Wiebe and their families as they are on various 
health journeys. God knows what they need. May 
His presence give them peace and 
encouragement.  
 
 
 

 

 

 
November 3, 2024 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – John 14:1-3 

Congregational Prayer 

Offering 

Worship in Song  

Message – “Three Attributes of God’s Kingdom” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
 
 

Our Church History 
 

Did you know there is a Blumenort Church history 
book written by Peter D. Zacharias? It covers the first 
60 years of BMC's history. They are available for 
purchase for $20, with all proceeds going to a yet-
to-be-determined centennial missions project. 
Contact Lori at the office; delivery can be arranged.  
                 ~Karla Fehr 

 

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“And this is the testimony: God has given us eternal 

life, and this life is in his Son.” 1 John 5:11 NIV 

 
 

 
Youth for Christ – Altona (Kendra Fehr) 

 
Calling all bakers! YFC's Breakfast program at Miller 
is in need of muffins. If that is something you are 
able to do that would be much appreciated. 
Tuesday morning or afternoon is a great time to 
drop them off at our building or call us at 204 324 
5659 to make arrangements. 
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